
FLIGHTS BETWEEN HELSINKI

AND NANJING TEMPORARILY

SUSPENDED FROM 20

NOVEMBER 2020 ONWARDS

We will suspend our flights between Helsinki and

Nanjing in China temporarily from 20 November 2020

onwards due to the policy regarding the threshold for

coronavirus cases detected following a 2-week

quarantine after entry to China.

12.11.2020

We continue to operate to Shanghai once weekly, but

our flight on 19 November will be cancelled, unlike

previously informed the return flight on 21 November

will operate normally. We are sorry for the harm this

situation may cause you.

If you have a booking on any of the disrupted flights,

we’ll contact you personally via SMS and/or e-mail.

https://www.facebook.com/dialog/share?display=popup&app_id=150585651712541&href=https://finnair.com/cn-zh/%E8%88%AA%E7%8F%AD%E4%BF%A1%E6%81%AF/%E5%87%BA%E8%A1%8C%E4%BF%A1%E6%81%AF/flights-between-helsinki-and-nanjing-temporarily-suspended-from-20-november-2020-onwards--2187340
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https://finnair.com/cn-zh/%E8%88%AA%E7%8F%AD%E4%BF%A1%E6%81%AF/%E5%87%BA%E8%A1%8C%E4%BF%A1%E6%81%AF/flights-between-helsinki-and-nanjing-temporarily-suspended-from-20-november-2020-onwards--2187340


Please go to Manage booking and check that we have

your current contact information.

https://www.finnair.com/cn-zh/manage
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